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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Friday, November 13, 2015 12:49 PM

To: Donna Conkling

Cc: Steve Pappalardo; Robert Cole; David Lee (dlee.trustee@gmail.com); Bill Stern; 

dpekarek@verizon.net; Marc Samwick (marc.samwick@verizon.net); Carl Finger; Matt 

Callaghan

Subject: Fw: Library renovation

FYI. JM 

________________________________________ 

From: Mayor 

Sent: Friday, November 13, 2015 12:48 PM 

To: Tama Seife 

Subject: Re: Library renovation 

 

Dear Mrs Seife--I believe I suggested, in the alternative, either attending the party or visiting the Library after December 

3rd to see what is proposed.  You need not attend the December 3rd party (or pay $100)  to see the proposed plans.  It 

is my understanding that after December 3rd, the model and plans will be placed on display in the Library and so any 

resident wishing to see them can do so for some period-- whether it will be days, weeks or months I do not know -- by 

simply visiting the Library. 

 

Very truly yours, Jon Mark 

________________________________________ 

From: Tama Seife <tkseife@optonline.net> 

Sent: Friday, November 13, 2015 11:51 AM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: Library renovation 

 

Dear Mr. Mayor, 

 

You have asked the citizens of Scarsdale to do our homework and attend the meeting of Dec 3 at the library.   The cost 

of attending for my husband and myself would be $100.    I am dismayed that I, as a taxpayer, need to pay to be 

informed about proposed renovations to a public building. 

 

Tama Seife 

21 Circle Road 

 

 


